
AMERICAN HERITAGE PUBLISHING CO., INC.
551 FIFTH AVENUE * NEW YORK 17, NEW YORK

EXECUTIVE OFFICES

August 8, I96I

Dear Laura:

Thanks for your letter of July 25. I am now 
leaving New fork for a month and, therefore, this will 
be signed in my absence.

Last things first — We are still holding 
Mrs. Curtis* material and hope to find the right spot 
for it in the future. We are also exploring with the 
New York Graphic Society a book utilizing the material, 
sections of which would be then run in the magazine.

As to your material, I*a passing your letter on 
to William Hale, the Managing Editor of HORIZON, and 
I’m confident he will be in touch with you in the not- 
too-distant future.

As to the INDIAN book, I'm amazed you haven't 
seen anything on it. We have sent out over six million 
pieces of promotion, and I guarantee you it will be on 
the best seller list by the middle of November, and your 
copy will be along with our compliments by the middle of 
November.

Pat and I remember fondly our stay in Santa Fe 
and look forward to getting out that way again soon.

With best regards.

Sincerely,

PJR:bhs

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173 
Santa Fe 
New Mexico

cc: Mr. Hale


